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An Instrumental Request for Help
     Apsley Central Public School has offered an instru-
mental music program to our Grade 7 and 8 students 
for the past number of years using instruments which 
were borrowed from Norwood Secondary School. Next 
year, Norwood S.S. will have Grade 7/8 and require 
their instruments back. We have greatly appreciated 
the use of them, but unfortunately we are now without 
instruments for our program.  

     At this time, I am calling upon our community for 
donations of instruments (e.g., trumpets, saxophones, 
flutes, clarinets, trombones) and/or financial donation 
to help with the purchase of new or used instruments or 
repairs to donated instruments. If you have any ques-
tions, please contact the Apsley Central P.S. office at 
705-656-4231.

     The staff and students appreciate your continual sup-
port for all of our programs.

K. Brohart, Principal

Karen Brohart, Principal

Apsley Central
Public School

 

      We build great docks 
But now have so much more! 

                                           Are YOU ready  
for summer? 11 McFadden Rd, Apsley 

www.anstrutherlakemarina.com
(705) 656-4783 

CC BOUTIQUE 
Community Care Apsley
is excited to announce 

our summer weekend hours. 
Beginning Saturday, June 9, 2018 
we will be open every Saturday 

from 11 am until 3 pm 
until the Labour Day weekend. 

168 Burleigh St 
Apsley 

705-656-4589 


